Megan Egbert

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>

Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:47 AM

Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca

Doug-SCCOG; Doug Colter; Paul Barnes; John Meigel; Kyle Haubert
RE: 24 SUB 3 - 958 Route 163

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

Lot 1 meets the requirements of the CT Public Health Code for subsurface sewage disposal.

Lot 2 will be used for solar panels only and therefore Uncas Health does not have any comments as a septic system and

well will not be constructed on thi

s lot.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Thank you,
Alyssa

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106

Norwich, CT 06360
Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120
Fax: (860) 887-7898

(QUNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

From: Megan Egbert <meghert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 4:13 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-
ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claeng|neers com>; Alyssa Brochu

<abrochu@uncashd.org>
Subject: 24 SUB 3 - 958 Route 163

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plan for the proposed 1-Lot Resubdivision

at 958 Route 163:

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/01d

¢56¢5/iFIL6gzfU0WvehcarD WhiQ?u=https://www.townofmontville.org/form-

repository/24-sub-3-958-route-163-1-lot-resubdivision/




